Information Session Explaining Changes to NDIS Legislation
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Do you want to know more about changes to the laws that underpin the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS)?  Some changes have started already, while other changes will be introduced more slowly and will be further developed through co-design.

Mark Edmonds from the National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA) will join CRU for an online session to talk about how the law has changed, and to answer your questions in a Q&A.

This session will not be recorded.
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Tickets 
*There is no cost to attend this event.
RSVP: Tuesday 19 November
Registrations Essential
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For more details & tickets visit www.cru.org.au/events/

Please contact CRU if there is anything we can do to assist you to attend this event. 
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